
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

PROPOSED PARISH WIDE ½ CENT SALES TAX IN 

SUPPORT OF THE CLAIBORNE MEMORIAL 

MEDICAL CENTER 
 

The Claiborne Parish Police Jury has called a public hearing to request input from the 

public about its proposed ½ cent parish wide sales tax in support of the Claiborne 

Memorial Medical Center – formerly known as the Homer Memorial Hospital. 

 

All interested parties should plan to attend. 

 

The Hearing will be held on Monday, January 5, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in the Events Center 

of the Claiborne Parish Library located at 909 Edgewood Drive, Homer, Louisiana. 

 

A copy of the proposed proposition is available at the Claiborne Parish Police Jury Office 

Complex during the normal business hours of 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday thru Friday.  

It is also be viewed on the Police Jury’s website at www.claiborneparish.org  

 

(Note) -  In accordance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you need special 

assistance please contact Dwayne R. Woodard at (318)927-2222 describing the assistance 

that is necessary.  

 

 

PUBLISH DATE:  December 18 & 25, 2014   

 

 

Dwayne R. Woodard 

Secretary-Treasurer 

Claiborne Parish Police Jury 

Homer, LA  71040 

(318)927-2222 

 


